
March 25,201 1 

775 PR 1147 
Marshall, TX 75672 

Jimmy Cox, Superintendent 
Wade Young blood, Principal 
Waskom Independent School District 
748 School Avenue 
Waskom, TX 75692 

Dear Mr. Cox and Mr. Youngblood, 

I am writing to inform you that I am not returning for the 201 1 - 201 2 school 
year. My husband has been transferred to Ohio and our family will be 
joining him this summer. 

1 would like to thank you for the opportunity to work at Waskom 
Elementary School. It is a great place to work! I have enjoyed the 
students and the staff. 

Sincerely, 

Stacy Lynh Brown 


